
Board for Evaluation  

of Interpreters (BEI)  

Information Sessions 

What will I learn? 

 The history of the BEI 

 The format of the performance assessments and the Test of English Proficiency (TEP)

 A detailed explanation of the rating process and scoring systems

How do I sign up? 

No registration required. The Office for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing (ODHH) is offering these sessions 

at no cost, and anyone who is interested is encouraged to join. 

How do I participate? 

This training can only be viewed remotely.  

Two dates to choose from: 

Please note the time change for Saturday. We are no longer able to offer the mock TEP and 

performance assessments. 

These BEI information sessions are hosted by ODHH and led by Lauri 

Metcalf. Lauri has been involved with the BEI since 1995 and was its 

chair during the development of the  certification tests. She continues 

to work closely with the BEI in a variety of roles. 

American Sign Language (ASL) interpreters and real-time captions 

will be provided. If you need another kind of accommodation, contact 

Chantel Wiedmeyer. 

Continuing education units (CEUs) will be provided. 

March 20, 2020 

1-5 p.m. 

Access this training remotely 

March 21, 2020 

9 a.m.-1 p.m. 

Access this training remotely 

mailto:chantel.wiedmeyer@dhs.wisconsin.gov
https://dhswi.zoom.us/j/909762957
https://dhswi.zoom.us/j/957793008

